

KATHY HOCHUL GOVERNOR

December 15, 2024

Great Neck Synagogue 26 Old Mill Road Great Neck, NY 11023

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to send greetings to everyone gathered for the Great Neck Synagogue's 73<sup>rd</sup> Annual Dinner.

Since its founding, the Great Neck Synagogue has strengthened the faith of its congregation as well as their commitment to serving others. The community you have built throughout Long Island's North Shore has served your membership, fostering not only an appreciation of Jewish identity but also encouraging charity, unity, and friendship throughout the area for those regardless of background, age, and ethnicity.

Today, you come together to commemorate the Great Neck Synagogue's 73rd anniversary and look ahead to the future, where you will continue to serve your fellow members and the residents of Long Island's North Shore with distinction. I also join you in recognizing tonight's honorees for their contributions to your community.

Best wishes for an enjoyable event.